
1 
 

 
Ad Hoc Faculty Senate GAI Committee Meeting 

14 March 2025 
3:00 pm, 251 Music and Dramatic Arts Building 

 
Approved Minutes of the Meeting 

 
Attendance 

• Present: Parampreet Singh (Chair), Inessa Bazayev, Jason Jamerson, Alexander Lee, Tracy 
Norton, Michelle Osborn, Trevor Paul, Fabio Capra Ribeiro, Mayank Tyagi, Seungwon Yang 
(Secretary) 

• Absent: Aimee Self Pittman 

The second meeting of the Ad Hoc Faculty Senate GAI Committee Meeting convened at 3:06 pm on 
March 14, 2025, in room 251 of Music and Dramatic Arts Building at the LSU campus, with the Chair 
and the Secretary being present. There were no public comments.  
   
Osborn moved to approve the minutes from the meeting on 7 March 2025. Motion carried. 
 
Osborn made a motion to suspend the agenda and a take up the presentation on GAI by Bazayev and 
Osborn as the first business. The motion was approved. 
 
Bazayev and Osborn gave a presentation on “What Are the Pros and Cons of GAI?” The presentation 
was followed by a discussion. Points of further consideration: i. Rethinking teaching methods to avoid 
misuse; ii. Committee’s role as supporting faculty whether they choose to adopt GAI or not; and iii. 
Establishing guidelines to govern GAI usage in teaching and research. 
 
The committee then discussed Unfinished Business on syllabus statements. Singh introduced the 
Boston University GAI Assistance Policy as a model. It was followed by a discussion. Singh made a 
motion that the Committee will focus on the curriculum using GAI. Motion passed unanimously.  

 
The Committee then discussed GAI in Curriculum Development as the next item of business. Singh 
discussed policies from Boston University and encouraged everyone to review the policies before the 
next meeting. As actionable items, the committee also discussed drafting a faculty development course 
or workshop with GAI and potential invites to GAI committee meeting. Singh made a motion to 
adjourn the meeting at 4:15pm. The motion was approved unanimously. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Seungwon Yang,  
Secretary for FS GAI 
Committee 

 


